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BIRTHPAYS ATTENTION!
3/2 Dawn Brandow SAFETY MEETING
Jenny Roper #394

THERE WILL BE A MANDATORY, PAID SAFETY MEETING
HELD APRIL 1ST & APRIL 8TH, 10AM-NOON.
LUNCH WILL BE PROVIDED. AT THE WAREHOUSE N2440

3/3 George Eklund #338
3/6 Terry Seymour #368
Lucas Kruger #270

3/8 DaveWyse  #249 HIYr s
Pete Leiterman #888 THOSE DRIVERS WHO LEAVE ON SATURDAYS, PLEASE MAKE
3/9 Howie Kressel #387 ARRANGEMENTS WITH TIM.

314 Ralph Gilbertson #360 PLEASE SIGN UP FOR ONE OR THE OTHER. THE SIGN UP

316 Matt Deeke #393 SHEET WILL BE IN THE DRIVER'S ROOM BY THE TIME CLOCK.
3/25 Don Harris #358 THANK YOU, Tim
3/31 Jesse Lange #372 WE WOULD LUKE TO WELCOME TO KARL'S TRANSPORV
Mark Patterson #345 (part time),Chris Ripp #338, David ]ih

ANMNEKﬁkrfg (Dauud) Gallagher #342, Zachary Sarnowski in truck #35?4‘/

Deb Kidd #425 1999 Richard Carlson(part time) and Tammy Stegall; Safety ,f\
Russ Hamann #384 2002 assistant. We hope you all have a long career here at l/;;"f;

Jeff Roberts #399 2003
Dave Peterson #354 2004

Bob Prahl #248 2010 text. 715-219-3334 ***You only have unt|I March 8th. ’“’N‘J
Dean Kloiber #427 2011 Date is Sat March 25th, (or Fri 24th if you choose 2 nlght§‘)]"
Dustin Woodward 2012 2017 CALENDAR CONTEST IS AGAIN UNDERV\}/\‘E('
Rick Thomas #250 2012 E ASE TAKE A PHTO OF YOUR TRUCK WITH&WS
Howie Kressel #387 20125 40y TRAILER ON YOUR TRAVELS AND suslv,ujjf]

T M
it éMIS\;IzC?l\II; CAN BE EMAILED TO: l“
Marv Leffel #378 2014 :

cconto@karlstransport.com or texted to 715-219-3334

FEBRUARY 2617 DRIVER OF THE MONTH IS;

ANDREW FUNMAKER Andrew has been with Karl's since 2015. He was recuited by one of our long time
drivers, Terry Tech. Andy drives drump truck in season and then drives semi the rest. Andrew has a great

personality.

Dispatch's description of him is "Andy Funmaker does an awesome job, never complains and

has an awesome attitude." We're very happy you are a part of the Karl's team Andy and look forward to
many, many more years (You know, cuz you're still pretty young:) Seriously----Thanks!



